
 

Friday 5th March 2021  
 
Dear All  

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday.  

 

Next week, we shall concentrate on re-establishing relationships and routines. We all need to remember 

what to do. We need to learn to be together again. This includes talking to each other in a courteous way, 

using please and thank you, remembering that everyone has been through a challenging time… and that 

we need to be patient with each other. We also need to remind ourselves of how to be in larger groups 

and how to mix socially with other people. Other people also have wants, needs, opinions, strengths and 

weaknesses to consider!  

 

Change is tricky, but not impossible. We all… young and old need to be brave so that we can move on with 

our lives!  

 

 
 

We will work together to support each other to move on and move forward… how exciting! 

 

 

 
This week the school has been celebrating World Book Day. 

Everybody has had the chance to complete a number of activities planned for us by 

 our English Leader Miss Robinson 
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This week in photos… 
 

              
Sewing – inspired by spring                                                    Weather vanes  

 



 

 
A bookshop!  

 

 

 
Reading dens by Josh and Rory 

 

 

A book by Rosie 



 

 
Reading timeline by Annie 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/2020/09/world-book-day-2021-announcements/ 
 
 

Next week… 

For all the routines and guidelines for Stratford-sub-Castle Primary School see 

the attached information (as sent out last Friday) or go to the school website. 

Our C19 Risk Assessment is also there if you fancy looking.  

First things first… 

 ARRIVAL  

Arrive according to your child’s surname. 

08:40 = A to G 

08:45 = H to N 

08:50 = O to Z 

 

The challenge of getting back to ‘normalcy’ may seem huge, but remember…as the saying goes; you eat an 

elephant a piece at a time!  

                                                                            
 

Love, peace and joy to you all.  
 

Kay Bridson      

                                                                                                          

 



                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


